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I	believe	that	we	should	receive	a	fair	price	for	solar	which	represents	its	true	
value(including	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits).	The	feed-in	
tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	The	minimum	
feed-in	tariff	paid	should	also	be	regulated.	
	
Roz	Niall		
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